
1

West, Ben

From: Slater, Nathan P
Sent: 01 September 2020 13:17
To: King, Jessica
Subject: FW: Proposed Expansion for St. Nicholas CIW Primary School

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Jess, 

Please see another objection from a local resident. It is the same as the previous one but from a different family 
member. 

Many thanks,

Nathan Slater
Senior Planner / Cynllunydd Myfyrwyr
Planning and Transportation Services / Gwasanaethau Cynllunio a Thrafnidiaeth 
Vale of Glamorgan Council / Cyngor Bro Morgannwg
tel / ffôn: 01446 704762
mob / sym: 
e-mail / e-bost: npslater@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk

Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.
Ystyriwch yr amgylchedd. Peidiwch ag argraffu'r neges hon oni bai fod gwir angen.

Visit our Website at www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk
Ewch i'n gwefan yn www.bromorgannwg.gov.uk

Find us on Facebook / Cewch ddod o hyd i ni ar Facebook
Follow us on Twitter / Dilynwch ni ar Twitter

Correspondence is welcomed in Welsh or English / Croesewir Gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg neu yn Saesneg.

From: Cliff Lewis 
Sent: 01 September 2020 13:15
To: Slater, Nathan P <npslater@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk>
Subject: Proposed Expansion for St. Nicholas CIW Primary School

Dear  Mr.Slater,
I wish to express my strong objections to the proposed expansion of the above School.

The main grounds for my objections are related to the total unsuitability of the narrow residential streets in the 
vicinity of the existing school for the traffic and parking generated by parents and others in the morning period 
before the school starting time and, particularly, in the afternoon from about 3.00 to 3.45 pm. The road 
infrastructure in the village cannot cope with the existing school and already causes considerable difficulty 
and inconvenience  for local residents. The proposal envisages an increase of over 100% in the number of cars 
seeking to enter the village to drop off or collect the pupils. This is a recipe for complete chaos every school morning 
and afternoon and would increase difficulty and inconvenience even further.
I have lived in St. Nicholas for 11 years and have experienced a gradual deterioration in basic amenities 
for village residents due to the increasing numbers of parents, cars  and children attending the current school.

For the reasons listed above, I appeal to the VOG council to reject this planning application and
consider other more suitable sites which could accommodate the planned expansion for the school.
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Yours Sincerely
Sandra Lewis


